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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Hi everyone 

Thank you for your continued support during this strange and difficult time. The number of Key worker 

and vulnerable children in school has continued to increase as some parents start going back to work. If 

you are currently furloughed but will be returning to work before the summer holiday, please let us know 

as soon as possible if you need children in school, as we are very limited in how many spaces we now 

have for more children in school.  

We will be opening for Year 6 and Year 1 children on Monday for their 3 day offer. We are only 

expecting the children who you have let us know will be returning - you cannot just arrive as we have to 

completed risk assessments for the number we are expecting. 

With this in mind, I have to inform you that we will be unable to open further for any year groups, 

including Reception, for the remainder of the term. It is such a shame that we won’t be able to see you 

all but we do not have the space or the adults to operate as needed to protect everyone and minimise 

the risks. 

We will continue to provide home learning activities and Purple Mash activities for all year groups until 

the summer holidays. We will also be sending out End of Year Reports and information about next year 

classes etc by email - please let us know if you do not receive emails from us. You should get this 

newsletter by email as well as the text link. 

If you have any questions or concerns please phone or email - we are here to help! 

Mrs Barnes 

Learning Champions of the Week - We love getting your emails -  

please get in touch at least once a week!  

Isabelle FB - being a Home learning hero 

Isla Sophia T - Purple mash Pro 

CJ S- positive attitude 

Rowan G - great maths! 

Isla M - great poem 

Daisy V - Purple Mash Pro  

Talia W - amazing effort 

 



Help us win books for school! 

 

National Book Tokens are holding a competition for a school to win £5000 worth of book tokens. The 
more nominations a school receives, the higher the chance of the school being successful.  

 

The more votes, the better! Follow the link below, there are terms and conditions at the bottom of the 
screen if you wish to review them before voting.  

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

 

You can share this link too and ask friends and family to vote! 

 

General Information 

 

 School remains closed to pupils except for those with Key Worker parents or those classed 

as vulnerable, Year 6 and Year 1. 

 We will not be able to reopen to Reception children as we do not have enough space avail-

able or adequate numbers of staff.  

 NO ONE should enter the school building except for staff and children  

 NO visitors or parents are allowed on the school site 

 All children should be dropped off and collected from the Single gate on Bird’s Bush road. 

The car park gates and back gate are not being used 

 Children can only be dropped off and collected at their allocated time slot 

 Social distancing must be observed at all times 

 Children should not bring anything into school except for a packed lunch (unless having 

school lunch) which must be in a paper or plastic bag to be thrown away. 

 Children must wear fresh clothes daily, uniform is not necessary 

 

We will continue to provide home learning packs for all year groups, including those eligible to 

return should you decide to keep them at home. 

 

You will not be penalised for keeping children off school during the continued lockdown. The 

health and well being of your children and family is the most important thing. We will catch up on 

the learning elements.  

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools



